
August 2022 - Charles McPeak, Coach’s Chair

1.  Congrats to all the swimmers who competed at the SW Zone 
Championships.  A special shout out for all the new records set and for 
those who set personal bests during competition.  

2. The applications for National Coaching Clinic Scholarships closed 
yesterday and we have 14 applicants.  I’ll be pulling together a small 
committee shortly and notifying the recipients soon.

3. To support those who want to attend the National Coaching Clinic, there 
is a budget of $5000; I would like to request additional support of $3500 
in order to support everyone who applied.   


